
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

AUSTRALIA  

VICTORIA 

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.084 OF 2018 

PORT OF GIPPSLAND LAKES – HOPETOUN CHANNEL 

ISOLATED DANGER BUOY – REINSTATED  

 
DATE:              22

nd
 February 2018 

PREVIOUS 

NOTICE: 

Notice to Mariners No 071(T) of 2018 is referred and cancelled 

DETAILS: Mariners are advised that the Hopetoun Channel (Egans Groyne) Isolated 
Danger Buoy Fl.(2).4s has been reinstated in position; 
Lat.    37° 53.364’ South 
Lon. 147° 57.893’ East .                 Datum WGS84 
 

 
 

CHART AFFECTED: 

 

PUBLICATIONS 

AFFECTED: 

 

FURTHER NOTICE:  

Further information is available from Gippsland Ports on 0427 610 025 
 
Aus 182 

 
 
 
Gippsland Ports Online Boating Guide electronic version available at 
www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online   
 
 
No further notice will be issued  

 

CAPT. BEVIS HAYWARD 

HARBOUR MASTER   

http://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online

